
 fiscal year
1983 1984 1985 1986 1987 1988 1989 1990 1991 1992

Amount of drums generated

(number of drums)
Amount of drums of storage
accumulated

(number of drums)
Amount of reduction of drums of
incineration etc.

      (number of drums)
Amount of other kinds of generation

(equivalent to the number of drums)
Amount of other kinds of  storage
accumulated
(equivalent to the number of drums)
Amount of storing equipment
capacity
(equivalent to the number of drums)

Amount of drums generated

(number of drums)
Amount of drums of storage
accumulated

(number of drums)
Amount of reduction of drums of
incineration etc.  *

      (number of drums) 3,012
Amount of other kinds of generation

(equivalent to the number of drums)
Amount of other kinds of  storage
accumulated
(equivalent to the number of drums)
Amount of storing equipment
capacity
(equivalent to the number of drums)

Amount of drums generated

(number of drums)
Amount of drums of storage
accumulated

(number of drums)
Amount of reduction of drums of
incineration etc.

      (number of drums)
Amount of other kinds of generation

(equivalent to the number of drums)
Amount of other kinds of  storage
accumulated
(equivalent to the number of drums)
Amount of storing equipment
capacity
(equivalent to the number of drums)

Note:  ※This includes the amount of reduction of drums transported to Low-Level Radioactive Burial Center.

5,000

0

H
ok

ur
ik

u 
El

ec
tri

c 
Po

w
er

 C
o.

, I
nc

.

Sh
ik

a 
Po

w
er

 S
ta

tio
n

To
ky

o 
 E

le
ct

ric
 P

ow
er

 C
o.

, I
nc

.

K
as

hi
w

az
ak

i-K
ar

iw
a 

Po
w

er
 S

ta
tio

n

C
hu

bu
 E

le
ct

ric
 P

ow
er

 C
o.

, I
nc

.

H
am

ao
ka

 P
ow

er
 S

ta
tio

n

656 720

478 549

2,547 2,7182,034 2,680

0 0

0 0

1,436

1,100 1,100 1,100 2,224 3,192 4,412 5,624 7,060

945

0 0 0 1,124 968 1,220 1,212

2,257 2,345 1,750

15,000

1,680 1,540

32,190

15,000

988 1,174

42,000

2,940

42,000

280

30,794 28,938 27,277 25,325 24,749 24,159 23,578

525

23,778 20,709

15,000 15,00015,000

80 143

15,00015,00015,00015,000

2,3690 696 1,279 1,672

1,128

8,276 9,404

362 646 487

1,216

0 0 0

0 696 583 393

0 0

42,000

0

42,000 42,000 42,000 42,00042,000 42,00042,000

0

144863 144 401 684

0 0

355

0 0 0

798

0 0 0

station
name

0

0 0 0

0

0

0 0 0


